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CALENDAR OF EVENTS:  

Week of March 19
th

  

Thurs., 3/22 – MS Musical Theater, 6 PM, Scott  

       auditorium, All CL families welcome. 

Week of April 2
nd

  

Sat., 4/7 – Madison Garden Work Day, 9-1:30  

Week of April 9
th

     

Sat., 4/14 – Scott Garden Work Day, 9 – 1:30  
Middle School Track and Field Schedule 

Track Meets: 

Fri., 3/16 – @ SOTA 

Fri., 3/23 – @ KEZAR 

Long & High Jump Meets: 

Tues, 3/20 – CL vs. Presidio @ Presidio 

 
Dear Lilienthal Community,  
   Last Friday's Starlight Auction was another wild 
success!  A huge thanks goes out to Julia Gaw, Cathy 
Tran, and the entire Starlight Auction Committee.  It's 
evenings like this that show the true nature of our 
wonderful community.  Not only did we raise a good 
deal of money for our children, we came together to 
have fun and celebrate what we continue to do 
together.  As I'm sure you all know, the number of 
hours that goes into putting on event like this is 
endless.  To all of you who donated an auction item, 
raised your paddle, bought a ticket, or helped out 
behind the scenes; thank you!  We're really lucky to 
have the parent group we have here at Lilienthal.  
   These funds we raised last weekend will go a long 
way to continue supporting our enrichment programs, 
tiered reading support for our students, social-
emotional support, and world-class professional 
development for our amazing teaching staff.  We'll also 
purchase two carts of Apple computers to augment the 
Chromebooks we already have on campus.  These will 
help us engage our students with more innovative and 
creative software programs that we can't access 
through our Chromebooks.  
   Again, I want to thank all of you for supporting our 
school.  The help you give your kids at home, the 
hours you put into making our special events happen, 
and the fundraising you do, all help to 
maintain Lilienthal as one of the premier public schools 
in the city of San Francisco.  
With deep appreciation,  
Tyler Graff 
Principal, Claire Lilienthal K-8 

 
 

Thank you Claire Lilienthal Community!  
Thanks to the amazing Claire Lilienthal 

community Starlight Auction: Havana 
Nights was a huge success!! Because of the 

generosity of our parents we raised over $330,000, 
all while enjoying some delicious Cuban inspired 
cuisine, rocking some truly amazing outfits and 
getting our Havana on dancing the night away! It 
was a wonderful night of fun, community and 
friendships proving once again that Claire 
Lilienthal is the best school in San Francisco! 
So give yourself a pat on the backs for another 
wonderful night! And as always, thank you to the 
all the teachers and staff at Claire Lilienthal, you 
are all the heart and soul of the school and we 
deeply appreciate all that you do for our kids! 
Count-Me-Ins can still be purchased! 
Due to popular demand, we are re-opening Count-
Me-In sales for a limited time. You have until 
Wednesday, March 21st to purchase any Count-
Me-Ins with open spots! Hurry so you don't miss 
out! 
Click here to purchase a Count-Me-In! 
Thank you to our volunteers!  
It took a village to make Starlight happen and we 
could not have done it without an army of amazing 
volunteers! A huge thank you to everyone who 
stepped up to give their time and resources to the 
event! You are all amazing!! 
Check out some pictures! 
Here are a few photo highlights from the 
event! Please add any pictures you took at 
Starlight as well! 

 

http://www.clairelilienthal.org/
https://clairelilienthal.ejoinme.org/countmein2018
http://www.school-pages.com/cl/wiki.cgi/2018Starlight-3-9-2018PhotoPage
http://www.school-pages.com/cl/wiki.cgi/2018Starlight-3-9-2018PhotoPage


 
Korean Art Class 

8 weeks in April and May 
   We are excited to offer art class at Scott campus 

Fridays 2:15-3:30 & 3:45-5:00 April 6-May 25 for 

3rd to 5th graders at Claire Lilienthal. These 

classes will be run by two Korean artists/teachers 

in Korean. Students will not only learn about art 

and techniques but also and learn more about 

Korea and practice their Korean Language through 

various art activities: Painting, Drawing, 3D 

project, Design and Mixed Media. Students can 

sign up for the entire 8 weeks or individual session. 

We offer prorated options for art classes that have 

already started. Please email info@nine.education 

for registration and more info.  

www.nine.education  See flyer attached in School 

Messenger email by Ms. Candy. 

 

 
Middle School Musical Theater 

Join us for an evening of Singing, 
Dancing, and Improv! 

Thursday, March 22 at 6 PM 
Scott Campus Auditorium 

All CL Families Invited to Attend! 
 

STEM Renegade Kids On-Campus 

After School Classes 
   Registration is now open and classes start this 

week! Late registrations are welcome. 
    Tinker Challenge! For our most intrepid and 

creative inventors! Tinker Challenge offers 

tinkerers exciting challenges every week. Each 

week they are presented with a new problem and 

given a set amount of materials to use. There is no 

predetermined answer, the path is open-ended, but 

has a desired outcome. Sometimes individually, 

and sometimes as a team, we guide Renegade 

Kids to figure out for themselves how to address 

each challenge with the materials 

provided. Questions? Email us 

at RenegadeGirlsTinkering@gmail.com 
 Click here for more information and to 

register: http://www.renegadegirlstinkeringclu

b.com/lilienthal.html 
 

 

 
 

Save the Date for Mayfair 
Saturday, May 12th, 

11:00am - 3:00pm at Scott Campus 
Every year, Claire Lilienthal highlights the end 
of the school year with our annual Mayfair 
carnival. Come celebrate with us and spread 
the word to your friends and family – the fair is 
open to all! More information coming soon. 

 

 
Madison and Scott Garden Work 

Days and Potlucks 
  All are invited to work in the garden at 
the Madison Site on April 7th and at the 
Scott campus on April 14th from 9am - 
1:30pm. We will be weeding, sheet 
mulching, and preparing an area for 
raised beds. Coffee and bagels 
provided. Please bring other food items 
to add to our potluck. 

 
 

 
NO SCHOOL MONDAY, 3/26 

THROUGH 3/30   

SPRING BREAK!

mailto:info@nine.education
http://www.nine.education/
mailto:RenegadeGirlsTinkering@gmail.com
http://www.renegadegirlstinkeringclub.com/lilienthal.html
http://www.renegadegirlstinkeringclub.com/lilienthal.html


 
 


